
04-04-2023 

 

Dear SPOC’s and Fellows, 

Greetings from Blue Nudge ! 

 

As mentioned in the earlier mail that the first collection will be happening in the first week of April, 

2023. It is a humble request that all SPOC’s and fellows from each college/university discuss among 

yourselves and kindly propose a date on either 5th , 6th , 7thor 10th of April, 2023 for scheduling the 

collection. Once you inform us the date, we will send our team to collect the waste. Kindly inform us 

by today or tomorrow without fail.  

Note: Already in some of the colleges, the collections have started this week.  

Please find below the sample of the waste collection receipt that will be provided by our team to each 

fellow after the collection. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also, there are a total of 4 activities pending for this month to be completed. i.e.,  

Organizing Event No. 1 - It is a group event where all fellows should come together and will need to 

organize a program related to environment and sustainability in your own college/university, for 

example -  Nukkad Natak, Debate, Plantation, etc. (As per the previous mail, this was supposed to be 

completed in the last week of March. Since except few colleges, we have not received any update 

regarding this hence kindly complete it at the earliest. Also, take lot of pictures and videos of the event 

and kindly send us). 

Organizing Event No. 2 - It is a second group event where all fellows should come together and will 

need to organize a program related to environment and sustainability in your own college/university, 

for example -  Nukkad Natak, Debate, Plantation, etc. (Kindly complete it before the 3rd week of April. 

Also, take lot of pictures and videos of the event and kindly send us). 

Webinar No. 1 – This will be organized by the Blue Nudge team. This is scheduled for 7th April, 2023 

(Friday) at 5.30 PM. It will be happening online via Zoom. The details for the same will be shared to 

you tomorrow via mail. Kindly fix the schedule for it. It is required that all fellows are present without 

fail. 



Webinar No. 2 -  This will be organized by the Blue Nudge team in the 3rd week of April. The details 

for the same will be communicated to you.  

 

In case of any queries, kindly contact us via email or phone.  

 

 


